
 
  

 
 
 
Date: April 3, 2023 
 
To: Construction Manager at Risk (CMAR) Companies 
 
From: Alisha Gamble, Finance Director 
 
RE: Addendum 1 to Jackson County RFP 230007 – CMAR for Transfer Station 
 
1.  Addendum 1 is hereby issued to answer questions, per attached.                  
2.  All other terms and conditions in RFP 230007 remain unchanged. 
 
3. Any inquiries concerning Addendum 1 should be made to Alisha Gamble, Finance 

Director, at (706)367-6313 or via email at agamble@jacksoncountygov.com 
 

4.  Jackson County reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, to waive any 
technicalities or irregularities and to award the offer based upon the most responsive, 
responsible submission. 

 
5.  Bidders must acknowledge receipt of addenda, by either signing and attaching this 

copy, or by writing “Acknowledge Addenda #1” at bottom of the proposal. 
 

 

Jackson County Board of Commissioners 
67 Athens Street 

Jefferson, Georgia 30549 
Phone: (706) 367-6309 

Fax: (706) 708-2505 
Email: agamble@jacksoncountygov.com 

 

mailto:agamble@jacksoncountygov.com


See below questions: 

• Is there a cost es�mate, budget or ballpark figure for the project listed?  
• Is there an actual start date for the project? 

 

See below answers: 

• The cost es�mate is noted as $3,000,000 in the Transfer Sta�on CMAR RFP on page 6.  
•  No start date has been determined.  Will probably be in the 3rd quarter of 2023. 
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